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from the British people

Baroness Northover

Parliamentary Under-Secretary of State

Nia Fekri

Dear Nia

26 March 2015

| wanted to write to thank you for coming to meet me on Friday and for telling me about
the work that you have been doing with Oxford Against Cutting. | was very impressed
by your knowledge of FGM, and the extent to which you have linked up with

campaigners from around the country.

If you would like to find out more about what the UK Government is doing globally on
FGM and on wider issues affecting girls and women, | would encourage you to have a

look at our website and to follow us on social media.
Wishing you every success in your A-levels and future study.

Best wishes,
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BARONESS NORTHOVER

Approved in person and signed electronically to avoid delay.



